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Elaine Gunnell

From: Jim Sanderson

Sent: Tuesday, March 6, 2018 8:30 AM

To: Elaine Gunnell; Roxanne St. Germain

Cc: Brian Koski; Monty Cummings; Paul Elliott; Patrick Cormier; Debby Burrows; Jim Stewart

Subject: Fwd: EMCPA Compliance Guide 2018

Attachments: image002.jpg; ATT00001.htm; EMCPAComplianceGuide2018_2018-02-13.pdf; 

ATT00002.htm; EMCPAComplianceGuide2018_2018-02-13_FR.pdf; ATT00003.htm

Incoming correspondence for council attention  

Note: 

The Community Emergency Management program committee will need to meet to review the information in the 

compliance guide and make recommendations on changes required to the Municipal Emergency Management Plan  

 

Jim 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Pittens, Chris (MCSCS)" <Chris.Pittens@ontario.ca> 

Date: March 5, 2018 at 6:01:31 PM EST 

Cc: "Cassells, Aileen (MCSCS)" <Aileen.Cassells@ontario.ca>, "Morton, Michael (MCSCS)" 

<Michael.J.Morton@ontario.ca>, "Alonzi, Teresa (MCSCS)" <Teresa.Alonzi2@ontario.ca>, "Bak, Sharon 

(MCSCS)" <Sharon.Bak@ontario.ca>, "Geoffrion, Philippe (MCSCS)" <Philippe.Geoffrion@ontario.ca>, 

"Grantis, Katrina (MCSCS)" <Katrina.Grantis@ontario.ca>, "Jacob, Sarah (MCSCS)" 

<Sarah.Jacob@ontario.ca>, "Lord, Roger (MCSCS)" <Roger.Lord@ontario.ca>, "Maddison, Drew 

(MCSCS)" <Drew.Maddison@ontario.ca>, "Pape, Christopher (MCSCS)" <Christopher.Pape@ontario.ca>, 

"Stawicki, Simone (MCSCS)" <Simone.Stawicki@ontario.ca>, "Stothers, John (MCSCS)" 

<John.Stothers@ontario.ca> 

Subject: EMCPA Compliance Guide 2018 

Good Afternoon CEMCs, 
  
Please find attached the EMCPA Compliance Guide 2018.  I apologize for the delay in 
getting this out to you this year. 
  
You will note that there are very few changes from last year.  In large part the only 
changes that were made to the guide were to provide some clarification of some of the 
requirements.  However, none of the requirements have changed since last year, 
except for the MECG Training Requirements, which were detailed in Guidance Note 
2018-01-01which was sent to you on February 12, 2018.   
  
If you have any questions or concerns about the attached documents, or about any of 
the EMCPA requirements, please contact your Field Officer.  Alternatively, you may 
contact me at any of the means listed below. 
  
Thank you again for all of your hard work to ensure the safety of your residents.  Of 
team looks forward to working with all of you to ensure you are able to meet the 
requirements of the EMCPA. 
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Chris Pittens, CD ABCP 
Program Manager 
Emergency Management Field Operations 
Office of the Fire Marshal and Emergency Management 
(647) 329-1193 (office) 
(416) 559-4106 (cell) 
Chris.Pittens@ontario.ca 

  


